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During 2004 The Stockholm Bulletin, a local English magazine will continue the 

series of special editions focussing on certain countries that have a special 

relationship with Sweden. The series has already published during 2003, 

special editions on the United Kingdom, France, US, Poland and Spain. These 

special issues touch on subjects like history, trade and industry and tourism, 

cultural influences, people etc. 

South Africa and Sweden enjoy a special historic relationship that is now being 

strengthened through trade and tourism. The magazine will focus on all these 

aspects in their April issue 2004 and also on 10 years of democratic rule in 

South Africa. It will also feature an interview with the Ambassadors in both 

countries, prominent business people and artists. 

The Embassy will assist by facilitating information material, contacts and 

interviews where necessary. 

 
 


